

NEWSLETTER



'Where minds blossom and love grows' Friday 26th September 2025

School News

Good afternoon everyone, we hope that everybody had a great week. Firstly, we want to share that Year 2 and 3

Firstly, we want to share that Year 2 and 3 started judo with our fantastic expert instructor this half term! He has told us how brilliant their progress has been from the first week to now! Well done year 2 and 3. Secondly, some KS2 pupils went to Our Lady's Catholic College High School to do some sporty events with Mr Lofthouse and got medals and certificates for it as well, huge well done!

Thank you to everyone who donated and bought cakes for our first charity event. We will let you know the total raised soon!

Diary Dates			
29/9/25	PTFA meeting		
14/10/25	Parents' Evening		
24.10.25	School Closes		

Weekly Award Winners

Class	V.I.P.	Star of the Week	Super Scientist
Nursery			
Reception			
Year 1	Denis	Riley	Shawn
Year 2	Noel	Jaxen	Navara
Year 3	Shaun	Carter	Lucas
Year 4	Daryl	Amelia	Mason
Year 5	Marnie	Jacob	Ebony
Year 6	Anabel	Jasmine	Della
Miss G's Staff V.I.P.			

Class	Weekly Recognitions	Class Winner
Reception	21	WINNERS!
Year 1	8	
Year 2	7	
Year 3	2	
Year 4	5	
Year 5	8	
Year 6	8	



Tommie-Lee Team Spirit Award

George Thomas in Yr2 for great sportsmanship in Judo

Brian in Reception for being ready, respectful and safe at all times



